

November 11th, 2011

Steve Marsh Managing Partner The Medicus Firm 3010 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1300 Dallas, TX 75234

RE: Medicus Firm

Dear Steve,

I wanted to share with you my recent experience in working with your firm and the recruiter that was assigned to assist us with our recruitment needs. Nathan Miller began working with us only a little over three months ago, and in that time has already put us in a position to be successful with some of our high priority searches. With a new hospital soon to open, we wanted to make sure we had everything in place to increase our market, and OB/GYN was an area we wanted to emphasize.

I am happy to let you know since the OB recruitment began your firm (as well as the urgent care search), Nathan has identified and scheduled two very well-trained female OB/GYN candidates that will be interviewing with us this month. We have had great activity with our urgent care search, and I am confident these searches will be finished very shortly.

The results have been great, but I also wanted to let you know that Nathan really communicates clearly and is providing **quality**candidates. We have had more than just one candidate for each search, but I haven't experienced any issues with subpar candidates, candidates that haven't been screened thoroughly, doctors that didn't really have an interest, etc. It's been quite the contrary, which makes it even more enjoyable to work with Nathan and The Medicus Firm. The ability to keep me updated on the status of our searches and allowing me to feel I know where things stand is paramount with my obligations of communicating clearly not only with our CEO but also the corporate level of our hospital system.

I have no reservations in recommending your firm to any future clients that want to consider enlisting your services. I am confident they will receive the same level of service and results we have experienced so far at Clark Regional Medical Center

Regards, .

Lisa Coates

Director of Physician Development

Clark Regional Medical Center

Winchester, KY

elizabeth.coates@lpnt.net

(859) 745-6484